Date: August 7,2019

Important Notice: Effective August 1, 2018, the Gardner News will be charging $16.75 per column inch
for all legal notices. Please call the Gardner News to arrange payment. Payment MUST be made by 2:00
p-m. 4 business days before your legal notice is scheduled to be published. Please bring a copy of your
legal notice to your hearing.

Legal Notice, Gardner News legals@the gardnernews.com
fax: 978-630-2231  telephone: 978-632-8000 X17

From: Waestminster Conservation Commission
Please Publish: August 15,2019

Charge: Trowbridge Engineering, LLC 978-874-5527 S
P.O. Box 3 PR

Westminster, MA 01473

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION OF APPLICABILITY

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
meeting in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, August 22,2019 at 7:20 p.m. to consider
a request for a Determination of Applicability requested by David Anderson & Kristie Aubuchon for the installation of a
replacement septic system at 27 Laurie Lane, Westminster, MA.

Charge: Trowbridge Engineering, LLC 978-874-5527
P.O. Box 3
Westminster, MA 01473

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
NOTICE OF INTENT

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
hearing in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, August 22, 2019 at 7:25 p.m. to consider a
request for a Notice of Intent requested by Greg and Paula Martin for the demolition of an existing old house followed by
the construction of a new house with a new well, septic system, and driveway at 87 Ellis Road, Westminster, MA.




